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May 27, 1966

Are you still planning to attend the Sectlon Officers’ meeting of the Associa-
tion August 29 at Ritgers. Will you please notify Associate Secretary Raoul
Hailpern of the Association as recuested in his dittoed letter of May 12, 1966.

I hope the information in this letter will be of some help to you and I look
forward to a good year for the Iowa Section under your Chairmanship.

Sincerely yours,

Barle L. Canfield
BLCihr Dean

Enc.t List of Officers of Iowa 8ection
By-Laws, Iowa Section



